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CORPORATE PLAN REFRESH 2021/22 

 

4.2 The Panel discussed the Corporate Plan Refresh 2020/21 at its meeting on 

7th July 2021.  

4.3 The Panel heard that this report presented the annual and final refresh of the 

current Corporate Plan, with a new four year plan being due in 2021.  

4.4 Following a question, Councillors were advised that decarbonisation would 

form a part of the next Corporate Plan. Members felt that as a light touch 

refresh of the current plan, it was very comprehensive and fully supported the 

plan thus encouraging the Cabinet to endorse the recommendation contained 

within the report. 

 


